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Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Peter Gordon

Address Brear Cottage,5 Springfield,Hanwell,Banbury,OX17 1HG

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I wish to object in the strongest terms possible to this planning application for the following 
reasons 
 
1. The site of this proposed development is not allocated for development. Permitting the 
application would be contrary to the adopted Cherwell Local Plan 2011-2031 and to the draft 
local plan and related special planning policy 
 
2. The Council's latest housing land supply statement demonstrates that Cherwell already 
has a 5.4 year housing supply 2022-2027 therefore there is no need for this development to 
go ahead, in contravention of the local plan 
 
3. This site is prime agricultural land and needs to be protected from development so that it 
may continue to provide us with food 
 
4. This site is the last remaining space between Banbury and the ancient village of Hanwell. 
Should the site proceed to building, the identity of Hanwell village will be lost for good which 
would be tragic
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